
AAOM Board Members Featured in News Story

AAOM Board Members Dr. Eric Stoopler, Vice-President, and Dr. Tom Sollecito, Past
President, were recently featured in a news story on oral health and the role of oral medicine by
Fox29 Philadelphia. View the full story.
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http://www.fox29.com/news/164525244-story

